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1. Check with us first:
If someone contacts you and requests your

account information, do not share any
information. Please contact us directly at

718-266-2204 so we can validate the request.

2. Be Aware of Unsolicited Emails: 
Check for typos or grammatical errors. If you

get an email from what seems to be a
legitimate retailer don’t click any links if you

are unfamiliar with the sender. 

3. Check Your Account Regularly:
Check online banking periodically or go over

monthly statements. It is important to
confirm that account transactions are

accurate and valid.

Consumers Federal
Credit Union

Don’t FALL for Fraud!
Keeping your personal information safe is important to everyone.

Scammers are always looking for ways to obtain your personal
information and we want to remind you to stay vigilant! 



Follow us:

Phone number:  718-266-2204 
Brooklyn address: 425 Neptune Ave Brooklyn, NY 11224
Massapequa Address: 4177 Merrick Rd Massapequa, NY 11758
Customer service email: customerservice@consumersfcu.org
Loans email: loans@consumersfcu.org

Your Opinion Matters!

Leave us a google review and
tell us what you think.
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October 9th - Columbus Day
November 10th - Veterans Day
November 23rd - Thanksgiving

November 24th - Day after Thanksgiving
December 25th - Christmas Day

2023 CREDIT UNION HOLIDAYS

Contact us!

Note from Our CEO:
“We are happy to share that as of August 31st our

assets have grown over $90 Million!
We are able to achieve this thanks to the support of

our members over the years. When I began as CEO at
CFCU in 1992 assets were at $1 million. We have been

able to grow, develop at a smart and steady pace
while still continuing to treat all our members as

family. This is our goal and something we will always
continue to do for you and your families.”  


